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Hey Trader,

Quick update! Starting Monday, April 22, we're adjusting the trading hours
for the USD/CLP currency pair.

The new hours will be from 15:50 to 19:10 GMT+3, Monday to Friday.

Why the change? We're aiming to better align with market conditions,
enhancing your trading experience.

Mark your calendars and adjust your trading schedule to stay on top of
your game.

For full details on the trading hours of our instruments, visit our website.

� Got questions? Reach out to our support team – we're here to help!

Happy Trading!

FXGlobe team
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